
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION V 

1450 MARIA LANE 
WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596-5368 

MAR 0 4 1993 

Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
Irvine Operations Center 
23 Parker Street 
Irvine, CA 92718 

Attention: Mr. Harold B. Ray 
Senior Vice President, Nuclear 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter of February 25, 1993, in response to our Notice of 

Violation and Inspection Report Nos. 50-206/92-34, 50-361/92-34, and 

50-362/92-34, dated January 26, 1993, informing us of the steps you have .taken to correct the items which we brought to your attention. Your 

corrective actions will be verified during a future inspection.  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

S. A. Richards 
Deputy Director 
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects 

cc: 
H. E. Morgan, Vice President and Site Manager 
R. W. Krieger, Station Manager 
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Docket Nos. 50-206/361/362 
Inspection Report No. 92-34 
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State of California 
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M. Smith 
J. Zollicoffer 
J. Bianchi 
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